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 Contributors to Lucidity Association 
  
Todd Radmadier 
  
Ruth M. Sacksteder 
  
Lucidity Association Research Award Call for Proposals 
  
The Lucidity Association is pleased to announce that it will be making a $100 research 
award. This will be awarded for expenses associated with carrying out a research project 
on lucid dreaming. This project is broadly defined as quantitatively or qualitatively based. 
Submit research proposals in duplicate with a budget estimate to the Chair of the Lucidity 
Association, Harry Hunt, Ph.D., Department of Psychology, Brock University, St. 
Catharines, Ontario, Canada. All proposals must be received by April 1, 1989 with the 
recipient to be announced in the June. 1989 issue of Lucidity Letter. A brief summary of 
the results of the research will appear in a future issue of Lucidity Letter. 
  
1989 Lucidity Association Lucid Dreaming Symposium 
  
The 1989 Lucid Dreaming Symposium will again be held in conjunction with the annual 
meeting of the Association for the Study of Dreams. The meeting is to be at the University 
of London, London, England July 25-29, 1989. Thus far three speakers have agreed to 
make one hour presentations at the symposium, Stephen Laberge. Paul Tholey and Susan 
Blackmore. ASD conference registration information can be obtained from ASD, P.O. Box 
1600, Vienna, VA 22180 
  
A Review of the Lucid Dream Literature Available 
  
A review of the lucid dream literature of about 400 citations is available from Drs. C.M. 
den Blanken and F. Maissan (Eds.) by sending dutch guilders 13,= on Postgiro 504211 in 
the name of Dr. C.M. den Blanken, Utrecht, The Netherlands. The review will be sent to 
the address indicated.	


